
           

Visit of Office Bearers of Republic of Chad Students' Association-

Bengaluru to SJU Campus 

 

Director Rev. Dr. Richard Rego SJ and Associate Director Mr. P. Venugopal warmly 

welcomed the guests and conducted a comprehensive tour of the campus. The tour 

showcased the facilities available to international students, emphasizing the 

conducive learning environment and diverse resources. 

A productive session of exchanging ideas ensued, wherein both parties shared 

insights and perspectives on enhancing the academic and cultural experiences of 

international students. This dialogue facilitated a deeper understanding of the 

unique needs and aspirations of the Republic of Chad students studying in 

Bangalore. 

The guests were provided with an in-depth look into the Information Bulletin for 

International Students. This resource serves as a comprehensive guide, offering 

valuable information on academic programs, student services, cultural activities, 

and essential campus policies. The review aimed to ensure that the Office Bearers 

are equipped with the necessary knowledge to support their fellow students 

effectively. 

The interaction between the Office for International Affairs and the Office Bearers 

of the Republic of Chad Students Association-Bangalore was characterized by 

warmth, mutual respect, and a shared commitment to fostering a supportive and 

enriching environment for international students. The event served as a testament 

to the institution's dedication to promoting diversity, cultural exchange, and global 

learning opportunities. 

For the Images of the Visit of Office Bearers of Republic of Chad Students' 

Association, kindly refer to the Photo Gallery: https://sju.edu.in/gallery/92 

 


